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Our brand spankin' new issue of everybody's favorite love to hate, or
is that hate to love, comic the lurid, the lusty, the loonyWEIRD Love!
Along with MUCH more this issue has the most jaw-drooping, hilarious,
bizarro story we've ever dared to print: "I Married a Monster!" about
a girl's crush who is a head-to-toe hairy, big footed, loon who goes
around howling, "AROOOO!" If she likes him there's hope for us ALL!

Weird Insects
“Utterly delightful” essays from the creator of the HBO’s Bored to
Death reveal intimate details of his life as a famously neurotic New
York writer (Brendan Halpin, Los Angeles Times). Jonathan Ames has
drawn comparisons across the literary spectrum, from David Sedaris to
F. Scott Fitzgerald to P.G. Wodehouse, and his books, as well as his
abilities as a performer, have made him a favorite on the Late Show
with David Letterman. Whether he’s chasing deranged cockroaches around
his apartment, kissing a beautiful actress on the set of an avantgarde film, finding himself stuck perilously on top of a fence in the
middle of the night in Memphis, or provoking fights with huge German
men, Jonathan Ames has an uncanny knack for getting himself into
outlandish situations. In I Love You More Than You Know, Ames once
again turns his own adventures, neuroses, joys, heartaches, and
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insights into profound and hilarious tales. Alive with love and
tenderness for his son, his parents, his great-aunt—and even strangers
in bars—Ames looks beneath the surface of our world to find the beauty
in the perverse, the sweetness in loneliness, and the humor in pain in
essays that are “both poignant and silly—an irresistible mix” (John
Dicker, Philadelphia Weekly).

Love You Forever
This inside look at the White House's animal residents features a
rollicking, rhyming verse for each commander-in-chief's pets,
accompanied by cool facts, presidential stats, and laugh-out-loud
cartoon art. John Quincy Adams kept an alligator in the bathtub, while
Thomas Jefferson's pride and joy was his pair of bear cubs. Andrew
Jackson had a potty-mouthed parrot, and Martin Van Buren got into a
fight with Congress over his two baby tigers. First daughter Caroline
Kennedy's pony Macaroni had free reign over the White House. But the
pet-owning winner of all the presidents was Theodore Roosevelt, who
had a hyena, lion, zebra, badger, snake, rats, a nippy dog that bit
the French ambassador, and more!
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WEIRD Love #15
Conversations made up entirely of inside jokes. Netflix passwords,
bizarre dreams, even French fries, all shared without a second
thought. From husband-wife team Brooke Barker and Boaz Frankel, here’s
that rare relationship book that captures the rituals and mini
universe (Population: 2) that a couple can create together, in a
sweet, small package with all the humor, charming illustrations, and
endearing quirkiness that makes their It's Different Every Day Page-ADay Calendar and Barker’s New York Times-bestselling Sad Animal Facts
each cult favorites. Celebrating the uniqueness that makes each
person, and each relationship, special, Let’s Be Weird Together
includes a humorous timeline of how a loved one’s oddball habits go
from annoying to swoon-worthy over time. Illustrations celebrate the
Tiny Acts of Heroism you do for your #1 person—like saying you’re full
when there’s only one bite of cake left, so they can enjoy it. Plus,
fun facts on the habits of lovesick animals (they’re just like us!):
Bowerbirds collect blue items to impress mates. Perfect for
Valentine’s and anniversary gifts, it’s a hip, not-at-all saccharine
way to say, "I-love-you-slash-I-love-being-weird-with-you!"
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Strange Truth
Deranged, outrageous, oddball, kitchy, crazy, depraved and essential
romance comics from the 1950s and '60s sure to blow your mind and bust
your gut with laughter! Read: I Joined a Teenage Sex Cult, Savage
Love, Men Were My Business, Cracked Up, Black Marketeer, Call Me
Wicked, I Married A Maniac, He Called Me Jail Bait, plus a sordid
story of Clown Fetish: The Love She Didn t Want! and many more bizarro
comics!"

The Shamrock
Weird Tales
Your Valentine likes it hardcover--here's the must-give book for them
(or just get it for your depraved self)! ''Weird Love: All You Need Is
Weird Love'' collects the first three issues of the so-bad-it's-good
comic book that is the buzz of geekdom! Plus a raging bonus showcase
of the most bizarre and sexy romance comic book covers! Revealing
foreword by Craig Yoe and Clizia Gussoni who 13th Dimension calls,
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''The Masters and Johnson of comics!'' Fascinating introduction by
Comic Book Girl 19. These vintage stories will blow your mind: ''I
Fell for a Commie!'', ''Love of a Lunatic!'', ''Yes, I was an Escort
Girl!'', ''Love, Honor and Swing, Baby!'', Gangster's Girl", ''Too Fat
to Frug!''and MORE!

Do You Know Dewey?
Weird Love #6
Weird Love #17
The Weird Picture
Classic stories from Greek mythology come to life in this
single-subject themed book in the Weird But True spin-off
It-All. Zeus, Hades, Aphrodite, Hera, Poseidon, Hercules,
Ares, Apollo, Athena, Artemis, Dionysus, Prometheus! Dive
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deeper into the incredible stories from Greek mythology. Weird-buttrue facts accompanied by lush original full-color art cover
everything kids need to know about all their favorite Greek gods,
heroes, monsters, quests, muses, and famous philosophers. From who
gave mankind fire to famous fatal flaws to who stood guard at the
Underworld, this book includes all the iconic Greek myths and key
characters - and then goes one wonderfully weird step beyond.

Let's Be Weird Together
A darkly comic and heartbreakingly honest YA novel about finding the
courage to help a friend who can't stop hurting herself. Zoe and Hank
(short for Hannah) have been inseparable since they met in elementary
school. The leader of the pack, Zoe is effortlessly popular while Hank
hides comfortably in her shadow. But when Zoe's parents unexpectedly
divorce, Zoe's perfect facade starts cracking little by little.
Sinking under the weight of her broken family, Zoe develops an eating
disorder. Now she must rely on Hank for help. Hank struggles to help
Zoe; after all, she is used to agreeing, not leading. How can she help
her best friend get better before it's too late? Written partially in
letters from Zoe and mostly in narrative from Hank's perspective, Abby
Sher's Miss You Love You Hate You Bye is a poignant and eye-opening
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novel about friendship, mental health, and learning to put yourself
first.

The weird of the Wentworths
An instant New York Times bestseller In Embrace Your Weird, New York
Times bestselling author, producer, actress, TV writer, and awardwinning web series creator, Felicia Day takes you on a journey to
find, rekindle, or expand your creative passions. Including Felicia’s
personal stories and hard-won wisdom, Embrace Your Weird offers:
—Entertaining and revelatory exercises that empower you to be
fearless, so you can rediscover the things that bring you joy, and
crack your imagination wide open —Unique techniques to vanquish
enemies of creativity like: anxiety, fear, procrastination,
perfectionism, criticism, and jealousy —Tips to cultivate a creative
community —Space to explore and get your neurons firing Whether you
enjoy writing, baking, painting, podcasting, playing music, or have
yet to uncover your favorite creative outlet, Embrace Your Weird will
help you unlock the power of self-expression. Get motivated. Get
creative. Get weird.
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In Quest of Life
Miss You Love You Hate You Bye
"There is no writer quite like Dolly Alderton working today and very
soon the world will know it.”--Lisa Taddeo, author of #1 New York
Times bestseller Three Women “Dolly Alderton has always been a
sparkling Roman candle of talent. She is funny, smart, and explosively
engaged in the wonders and weirdness of the world. But what makes this
memoir more than mere entertainment is the mature and sophisticated
evolution that Alderton describes in these pages. It’s a beautifully
told journey and a thoughtful, important book. I loved it.”--Elizabeth
Gilbert, New York Times bestselling author of Eat, Pray, Love and City
of Girls The wildly funny, occasionally heartbreaking internationally
bestselling memoir about growing up, growing older, and learning to
navigate friendships, jobs, loss, and love along the ride When it
comes to the trials and triumphs of becoming an adult, journalist and
former Sunday Times columnist Dolly Alderton has seen and tried it
all. In her memoir, she vividly recounts falling in love, finding a
job, getting drunk, getting dumped, realizing that Ivan from the
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corner shop might just be the only reliable man in her life, and that
absolutely no one can ever compare to her best girlfriends. Everything
I Know About Love is about bad dates, good friends and—above all else—
realizing that you are enough. Glittering with wit and insight, heart
and humor, Dolly Alderton’s unforgettable debut weaves together
personal stories, satirical observations, a series of lists, recipes,
and other vignettes that will strike a chord of recognition with women
of every age—making you want to pick up the phone and tell your best
friends all about it. Like Bridget Jones’ Diary but all true,
Everything I Know About Love is about the struggles of early adulthood
in all its terrifying and hopeful uncertainty.

You Look Like a Thing and I Love You
WEIRD Love #13
Troy Little's gonzo adaptation of Hunter Thompson's Fear & Loathing in
Las Vegas is now available in an all-new format. The Village Voice
says, ''Cartoonist Troy Little reimagines [the] gonzo tour-de-force in
a new graphic novel adaptation buzzing with manic energy.''
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Weird Love: Unlucky in Love
Guilty pleasures abound in this cult hit! Read these lurid, sleaze
comics: "Fast Girl," "They Called Me Tramp!" "My Kisses Brought
Death," "It's Like Love Pussycat," "Siren of the Tropics," "My Love
Was Auctioned Off!" and many more. Includes the bizarro tale that
you're sure to relate to: "Beauty Is A Curse!" Sexy Good Girl art,
OMG/LOL stories and a fascinating intro by The Beat's Heidi MacDonald
make this a must have book!

Ralph Wilton's weird, by the author of 'The wooing o't'.
Everything I Know About Love
The instant New York Times bestseller from “queen of the geeks”
Felicia Day, You’re Never Weird on the Internet (Almost) is a
“relentlessly funny and surprisingly inspirational” (Forbes.com)
memoir about her unusual upbringing, her rise to internet stardom, and
embracing her weirdness to find her place in the world. When Felicia
Day was a girl, all she wanted was to connect with other kids
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(desperately). Growing up in the Deep South, where she was “homeschooled for hippie reasons,” she looked online to find her tribe. The
Internet was in its infancy and she became an early adopter at every
stage of its growth—finding joy and unlikely friendships in the
emerging digital world. Her relative isolation meant that she could
pursue passions like gaming, calculus, and 1930’s detective novels
without shame. Because she had no idea how “uncool” she really was.
But if it hadn’t been for her strange background—the awkwardness
continued when she started college at sixteen, with Mom driving her to
campus every day—she might never have had the naïve confidence to
forge her own path. Like when she graduated as valedictorian with a
math degree and then headed to Hollywood to pursue a career in acting
despite having zero contacts. Or when she tired of being typecast as
the crazy cat-lady secretary and decided to create her own web series
before people in show business understood that online video could be
more than just cats chasing laser pointers. Felicia’s rags-to-riches
rise to Internet fame launched her career as one of the most influential creators in new media. Ever candid, she opens up about the rough
patches along the way, recounting battles with writer’s block, a fullblown gaming addiction, severe anxiety, and depression—and how she
reinvented herself when overachieving became overwhelming. Showcasing
Felicia’s “engaging and often hilarious voice” (USA TODAY), You’re
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Never Weird on the Internet (Almost) is proof that everyone should
celebrate what makes them different and be brave enough to share it
with the world, because anything is possible now—even for a digital
misfit.

Weird Love: So This Is Love?
In this new single-subject Weird But True book, you'll have a blast
learning that there's a lot of substance - and weirdness - in every
president's past. What's so weird about U.S. presidents? Plenty! Did
you know that Abraham Lincoln was a great wrestler? That Ulysses S.
Grant got a speeding ticket riding his horse - twice! Or that Benjamin
Harrison was afraid of electricity? And let's not forget that
President McKinley had a pet parrot that whistled "Yankee Doodle
Dandy" duets with him!

Weird Love 3
Collects three hundred facts about Canada's wildlife, cuisine,
history, sports, and culture.
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Weird But True Canada
This book provides a sneak peak into the diverse and often hidden
world of nature's strangest insects. Insects account for more than
half of the more than 17,000,000 named species of living things. This
fascinating book reveals a rare and close up look at the odd beauty of
some of the strangest of these tiny creatures. Despite their large
numbers, the world of these particularly weird insects exists largely
hidden from our view. Included in the book are some of the most
interesting insects from North and South America, the Caribbean,
Australia, New Zealand and beyond. Weird Insects features: Beautiful
photographs that show the insects in the wild Informative captions
that provide fascinating details about the lives of these intriguing
creatures. The book will appeal to middle school students exploring
topic ideas; younger students interested in wildlife and advanced
readers who enjoy picture books.

A Complete Concordance Or Verbal Index to Works, Phrases and
Passages in the Dramatic Works of Shakespeare
Offers a collection of true facts about animals, food, science, pop
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culture, outer space, geography, and weather.

Love in New York: Book 1 (Lost and Found)
As her son grows up from little boy to adult man, a mother secretly
rocks him each night as he sleeps.

Weird Love
Guilty pleasures abound in this cult hit! Read these lurid, sleaze
comics: "Fast Girl," "They Called Me Tramp!,” "My Kisses Brought
Death," "It’s Like Love Pussycat," "Siren of the Tropics," "My Love
Was Auctioned Off!,” and many more. Includes the bizarro tale that
you’re sure to relate to: "Beauty Is A Curse!"

U. S. Presidents
Shocking, scintillating and WEIRD stories like “Too Young For Love”,
“High School Affair,” “Teacher’s Pet,” and the weirdest of all, “Miss
Atwood and the Fountain of Youth.” PLUS THREE MORE NOT-TO-MISS
SCANDALS! Don’t miss this issue or I’ll have to see you after class!
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Embrace Your Weird
Guilty pleasure anyone? WEIRD LOVE anyone? The cult-fave comic brings
you ñThey Called Me Tramp!î ñItÍs Like Love, Pussycat!î ñHow Can You
Forgive Me?î ñKiss Proof Kateî ñEmpty-Headed Beautyî and check out the
shocking, sleazy, sordid tale ñMotel!î

Greek Mythology
Rhyming text introduces the Dewey Decimal classification system,
highlighting the types of topics found within each group.

The Current
LOL romance comic book stories from the 1950s, '60s, and beyond! Punk
rock star and graphic novelist Rebecca Sevrin introduces the LOL
bizarro, lurid, and looney romance comic book stories from the 1950s,
'60s, and beyond! Your jaw will drop over the WTH wacky pulp fiction
with COMMIES in "Iron Curtain Romance!" KOOKY TEENAGERS hot for
teacher in "Too Young for Love!" SWINGERS in the appropriately titled
"Swingers!" AND the cover story "SO THIS IS LOVE!" 20 mind-blowing
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stories in all, plus a cover gallery!

You're Never Weird on the Internet (Almost)
Weird Love collects the first three issues of the so-bad-it's-good
comic book that is the buzz of geekdom! Plus, a raging bonus showcase
of the most bizarro and sexy romance comic book covers!

Weird Love, Vol. 1: You Know You Want It
AS HEARD ON NPR'S "SCIENCE FRIDAY" Discover the book that Malcolm
Gladwell, Susan Cain, Daniel Pink, and Adam Grant want you to read
this year, an "accessible, informative, and hilarious" introduction to
the weird and wonderful world of artificial intelligence (Ryan North).
"You look like a thing and I love you" is one of the best pickup lines
ever according to an artificial intelligence trained by scientist
Janelle Shane, creator of the popular blog AI Weirdness. She creates
silly AIs that learn how to name paint colors, create the best
recipes, and even flirt (badly) with humans--all to understand the
technology that governs so much of our daily lives. We rely on AI
every day for recommendations, for translations, and to put cat ears
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on our selfie videos. We also trust AI with matters of life and death,
on the road and in our hospitals. But how smart is AI really and how
does it solve problems, understand humans, and even drive self-driving
cars? Shane delivers the answers to every AI question you've ever
asked, and some you definitely haven't. Like, how can a computer
design the perfect sandwich? What does robot-generated Harry Potter
fan-fiction look like? And is the world's best Halloween costume
really "Vampire Hog Bride"? In this smart, often hilarious
introduction to the most interesting science of our time, Shane shows
how these programs learn, fail, and adapt--and how they reflect the
best and worst of humanity. You Look Like a Thing and I Love You is
the perfect book for anyone curious about what the robots in our lives
are thinking. "I can't think of a better way to learn about artificial
intelligence, and I've never had so much fun along the way." - Adam
Grant, New York Times bestselling author of Originals

The Fault in Our Stars
The weird sisters
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I Love You More Than You Know
Presidential Pets: The Weird, Wacky, Little, Big, Scary,
Strange Animals That Have Lived In The White House
From the critically acclaimed author of Honor Girl, comes a “sassy,
sultry whodunit” (School Library Journal) set in an Atlanta boarding
school that’s infused with subversive humor and featuring a cast of
bizarre and unforgettable characters. It’s better to know the truth.
At least sometimes. Halfway through Friday night’s football game,
beautiful cheerleader Brittany Montague—dressed as the giant Winship
Wildcat mascot—hurls herself off a bridge into Atlanta’s surging
Chattahoochee River. Just like that, she’s gone. Eight days later,
Benny Flax and Virginia Leeds will be the only ones who know why.
Their search for the truth reveals a web of depravity hiding in plain
sight at their picture perfect school. When love becomes obsession,
how far will someone go to make their twisted fantasies a reality? And
who has the power to stop them? A twisty, turny mystery loaded with
the perfect punch of satire and heart.
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Love Journal
Weird But True, Level 10
From John Green, the #1 bestselling author of Turtles All the Way Down
"The greatest romance story of this decade." —Entertainment Weekly
-Millions of copies sold- #1 New York Times Bestseller #1 Wall Street
Journal Bestseller #1 USA Today Bestseller #1 International Bestseller
TIME Magazine’s #1 Fiction Book of 2012 TODAY Book Club pick Now a
Major Motion Picture Despite the tumor-shrinking medical miracle that
has bought her a few years, Hazel has never been anything but
terminal, her final chapter inscribed upon diagnosis. But when a
gorgeous plot twist named Augustus Waters suddenly appears at Cancer
Kid Support Group, Hazel’s story is about to be completely rewritten.
Insightful, bold, irreverent, and raw, The Fault in Our Stars
brilliantly explores the funny, thrilling, and tragic business of
being alive and in love.

Ralph Wilton's Weird
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NEW YORK TIMES and USA TODAY BESTSELLING AUTHOR, ELLE CASEY, brings
readers book 1 of 3 in the contemporary romance LOVE IN NEW YORK
Series. With over 300 5-star ratings on Goodreads for Book 1, readers
love the Love in New York Series! Sometimes engagement rings can get
lost and then found. Sometimes people can too. All it takes is a heavyduty dose of karma and the magic of Manhattan to make it all come
together. Leah is a financially destitute new age hippy. James is a
wealthy surgeon with a trust fund. She's awkward, he's poised. She's
completely crazy, he's way too sane. People might say they have
nothing in common, but they'd be wrong. They both live in Manhattan,
they both have no idea how to change a baby diaper, and they're both
lost … until they find one another. LOVE IN NEW YORK SERIES READING
ORDER Love in New York: Book 1 (Lost and Found) Love in New York: Book
2 (Cabin Fever) Love in New York: Book 3 (Mister Fixit) HERE’S WHAT
READERS ARE SAYING ABOUT LOVE IN NEW YORK, BOOK 1: “This was an
excellent read. I couldn't put it down! I loved how it was told from
both female and male perspectives. It had me laughing out loud and
gave me awe moments. Would definitely recommend!” ~ S Kastelz, Amazon
reviewer “Extremely funny! My family thought I was losing it when at
times I laughed so hard I couldn't talk! So glad I purchased this
book! Definitely recommend you read it!” ~ B. Mummert, Amazon reviewer
“Great read! loved this book. I laughed throughout the entire
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storyline… I have recommended this book to friends that I think will
enjoy the lightness and humor in it. Can't wait to see where she takes
us next in this series.” ~ Amazon Customer “Awesome!! This book had me
laughing! It was sweet and oh so romantic. I LOVED it and would
recommend to anyone looking for a good sweet read.” ~ Sheyla,
Goodreads reviewer About this series: I’d never been to New York City
before, but I knew I would love it and wanted to write a story that
was set in the most exciting city in the world. So I hopped on a plane
with my friend Susan and spent 5 whirlwind days there, soaking up the
culture, seeing the sights and nailing down the scenes that would
eventually end up in this series. Those of you familiar with New York
City know what I’m talking about when I say you just can’t beat Russ
and Daughters’ bagels, Central Park, Times Square, Brooklyn, and
Yonnah Schimmels’ knishes.

Weird Love: Unlucky in Love
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